
The date: 2/19/2025 
The week number: 8 
The walk number: 1801 
The weather: 70 F; partly cloudy 
The walkers: Alan Cummings, Viveca Sapin-Areeda, 

Chris Moreno, Chip O’Connor, Mackenzie Schilling 
The birds (27) 
No. First Name  Last Name        Prob     

5 Western  Bluebird 0.88 

1 Red-whiskered Bulbul 0.50 

15  Bushtit 1 

1 American Crow 0.75 

1 Mourning Dove 1 

4 House Finch 1 

1 American Goldfinch 0.25 

6 Lesser Goldfinch 0.88 

1 Red-shouldered Hawk 0.38 

1 Red-tailed Hawk 0.62 

1 Anna’s Hummingbird 1 

2 Selasphorus Hummingbird 0.50 

3 Dark-eyed Junco 1 

3 Ruby-crowned Kinglet 1 

1 Northern Mockingbird 0.88 

2 Red-crowned Parrot 0.25 

3 Black Phoebe 1 

3 Band-tailed Pigeon 1 

1 Common Raven 1 

3 House Sparrow 0.25 

1 Oak Titmouse 0.12 

2 California Towhee 0.50 

1 Townsend’s Warbler 0.75 

16 Yellow-rumped Warbler 1 

4 Acorn Woodpecker 1 

1 Nuttall’s Woodpecker 0.38 

1 Bewick’s Wren 0.75 

 
Walk lasted between 12:00 and 14:03 
 
We welcomed a new walker, Mackenzie Schilling. She got her college degree in Georgie in 
Wildlife and Fisheries and knows her birds. Her husband is Andrew, who is a first year (I think) 
graduate student in Chemistry. I would say Mackenzie brought us some good luck and definitely 
some good weather. If was 48 F last week and a nice 70 F on this walk. We observed 27 species, 
1.2 more than the prediction. Four more and we would have tied the record for the week.  So, 
that was good. Chris did a great job finding the Parrots again. They were pretty well hidden but 
she got them. The Oak titmouse was identified by sound on Chips’ machine but I was confident 
that it was right – pretty distinctive call. Nice walk. 
 



Alan,  
2/21/2025 
  
 
 
 
 
 
 
 


